
Presbytery of St. Augustine 
         1937 University Blvd West • Jacksonville, Florida 32217 

  904-733-8277 

 
     October 17, 2022 

 
 

Dear ______________: 

 

As we enter the seasons of Thanksgiving and Christmas, your presbytery continues to reassess how we 

carry out Jesus’s mission among our 54 churches.  In all this God is faithful.  

 

We praise God for your faithfulness as members and leaders of this presbytery, and we ask for your 

continuing support and partnership in ministry through your church's pledge to Unified Mission Giving.  

 

We have recently revisited our strategic plan, made revisions in our organization, and redefined the role of 

our next staff leader, a Lead Presbyter.  Your giving makes this plan, organization, leadership, and staff 

support possible. Your giving provides for:   

o Youth retreats at Montgomery and the national Youth Triennium 

o Disaster preparation and assistance in our presbytery and throughout the state, especially now in 

Southwest Florida 

o Candidates for ministry 

o Pastoral counseling for ministers and candidates 

o Highlands Regional Ministry Center in Gainesville  

o Speakers and costs for presbytery meetings and education events  

 

Our asking budget for 2023 is enclosed.  You can see exactly what your giving is doing.  If your session or 

finance committee would like a presbytery representative to share more about our plans and needs for next 

year, please contact Hunter Camp, the chair of our Generosity Team at hcamp@memorialpcusa.org.  

 

We have also included a Pledge form that tells you what we are asking for 2023.  Please return this form  

indicating your pledge.  

 

The Per Capita amount you send goes directly to support the programs and ministries of the Presbyterian 

Church (USA) and does not fund our presbytery. Your per capita apportionment for next year is shown at 

the bottom of the form. 

 

Thank you for your prayers and support.  The Holy Spirit will do great things in 2023 through your church 

and our presbytery together. 

 

Yours in Christ, 

The Presbytery Generosity Team 

Jeff Beebe, Trinity  

Mary Brown, Woodlawn  

Hunter Camp, Memorial 

 

Sandra Hedrick, Stated Clerk 

Marie Hix, Hodges 

Suzi Lemen, St. Giles 

 

Rebecca Putman, Westminster 

John Ragsdale, Treasurer 

  

mailto:hcamp@memorialpcusa.org


Presbytery of St. Augustine 

2023 PLEDGE 

Church ---------------

Unified Mission Giving 
• Your support for the mission and ministries of the presbytery,

the synod, and the Presbyterian Mission Agency.

• Based in-part on your church size, you are asked to prayerfully
consider a pledge of$ _______ _

Sf,Pu!H')l\'l)'Of 
Augustine 

$ ___ _ 

Pledge submitted by ______________ _ 

Title ---------------

Kindly return this form by December 1st in one of three ways: 

⇒ Online at https://www.staugpres.org/2023-online-pledge-form/

⇒ Email to lisa@staugpres.org

⇒ Mail to Presbytery of St. Augustine 

1937 University Boulevard West 

Jacksonville, FL 32217 

General Assembly Per Capita Giving 

Your per capita apportionment supports the programs and ministries of the Presbyterian Church 
(USA}. The apportionment for 2023 is $9.85 per member. Your 2021 statistical report indicates a 
membership of ___ _, so your per capita apportionment for 2023 will be$ _____ _ 
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